TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

PUBLIC INQUIRY TO BE HELD AT Streatham Space Project, Sternhold Avenue, SW2 4PA
Opening 21 May 2024 at 10.00am

Appeal by BHPD Limited relating to the application to the London Borough of Lambeth for the “Erection of a ground plus 14-storey
building (plus two basement levels) comprising gym (Class E) at basement level, retail (Class E) at ground floor, office (Class E) at first
floor, light industrial (Class E) at second floor and hotel (C1) at part basement, ground and floors 3 to 14, with plant enclosure at roof level,
and associated cycle parking, servicing, all necessary enabling works and associated highways improvements.” at 79-87 Westminster
Bridge Road, London, SE1 7XT

An Inspector will hold an Inquiry opening on the above date to decide the appeal.

Documents relating to the appeal can be viewed on the Council website (ref 20/03539/FUL).

Information about the appeal will be available and kept updated on the website at: https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/westminster-bridge-road

Anyone wishing to attend the inquiry must make that interest known to the Planning Inspectorate as soon as possible prior to the Inquiry,
either by email or telephone.

Alison Bell (alison.bell@planninginspectorate.gov.uk), tel: 0303 444 5279. Planning Inspectorate Reference: ‘APP/N5660/W/23/3335892'.




